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************************************************************************** 

 Council Corner
At the February council  meeting the budget  for the LMR Fire Department was approved.
This year 16% of the budget will be the responsibility of the village.  Also approved was the
purchase of a new Rescue Truck.  The old unit will be sold and the proceeds applied to the
cost  of  the new unit.   All  of  the council  members will  be attending a gas pipeline safety
meeting  next  week  to  receive  information  on  what  can  happen  in  an  emergency.   Air
conditioning will also be installed upstairs at the village hall.
**********************************************************************************************************

The Library Table     734-587-368

http://monroe.lib.mi.us/maybee-branch-library

9060 Raisin St. Maybee, MI 48159-0165  
Hours open Mon: 12:00 pm-8:00 pm  Tue: 12:00 pm-5:00 pm  Thu: 9:00 am-1:00 pm

Fri: 9:00 am-5:00 pm  Sat: 9:00 am-2:00 pm 

Come on in and check out the new look 

 For special events go to the Maybee Library website.

Downtown Maybee Day
The big event is only 90 days away and the committee could still use a few more

volunteers.  So far it looks like it is going to be another successful event.  If you would
like to be part of the committee contact Brad Rogers at 734-206-2066 Brad has taken

over as chairman of the event and has come up with some new ideas to make the event
even bigger and better than before.  This is the one day of the year when the village

stands out as a great community to live in.  this years event will take place on May 20th.

PLAY BALL
It will soon be baseball season so think Spring.  Sign up will be at the  L.M.R. Fire

department on Baldwin Road.  Date and times will be announced soon.  Registration
forms will be available at  the bank, gas station or Dairy Mart.  The recreation

committee is also looking for a few more volunteers to help with the program.   

If you haven't been to the Library or the Bank lately, you should stop by and take a look.
The new renovations to both places are really a plus for the little town of Maybee.  We
hope that this will inspire a couple of the other businesses in town to climb on the band
wagon and do the same.  Maybee is a village that residents like to be proud of and have

been for one hundred and forty-four years.



St. Paul 34TH annual
Spaghetti Dinner

Saturday, March 11th

5 pm to 7 pm

The all-you-can-eat dinner offers
salad bar,  garlic bread, beverage and

dessert 
all for $8.00 (adult)

$5.00 (age 5-12)
and kids under 5 eat free

Salad bar plus dessert only $5.00
Take-Outs Available

Hope to see you there




